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IMPACT YOUTH CONCERT

YOUTH CHOIR FROM THE BURKE PRESBYTERIAN
June 21, 7:00 p.m
DINNER 5:30 P.MCONCERT 7:00 PM
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TREASUREROGS REPO
APRIL, 2012

General Fund

Identified receipts for the month of April wel
$12,000, versus a budgeted amount of $11,(
Year to date receipts are $53,000 versus a budg
amount of $45,000. This variance is the result of
booking in 2012 of prepaid giving that was recei
in 2011. When this is considered, the giving
$300 behind budgeted levels.

Expenses for the month were favorable by $1,50!
compared with budget, while the yedo-date
expenses were favorable by $3,500.

Building Fund

The balance on the note tharesulted from the
building improvement and expansion project
$20,000. We have received $11,000 through A
including the $5,000 match donation. Session vc
at the May meeting to completely pay off the no
This will be done within the next mth.

Thank you for your continued support of our churc

Charlie Burkhammer
Treasurer
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As always, you are encouraged to invite
friend or neighbor to join with us for a tim
of Christian fellowship
Rememberca Sy Qa NEI {1 Fl
Wednesday of each month!

DREMKFASII

JUNEBIRTHDAYS

Bob Graeber

J.D. Lister

Drew Tate

Mary Jo Hitt
Steve Atkinson
Beth McCaughtery
Barbara Judy

13 Dean Burns

15 Marcus Pinti

17 Traci Liebig

20 Pauline Snyder

23 Nancy Aucremanne
25 Robin Ray

25 Kevin McMullen

JUNEANNIVERSARIES

1 Kathleen & Phillip Dodson

10 Nancy & Steve Atkinson

16 Barbara & Ralph Bean
27 Stacey & Kevin McMullen

17 Freddie & Don Villers
21 Rita & Carl Friebel
22 Ruth & Robert Allen
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By the time you are reading this newsletter, choir will have finished for year. You all know whe
means-8 Sax AU A& ,Sftf2¢ tIR {A3Jy 'L GAYSO C2NJ ¢
on the front pew and lists the open datésr singers and instrumentalists to sign up and share you musica
at a service during the summer. With the addition of the new sound system, we can accommodate jus!
any type of performance. If you need help finding music, check out musicootedor various pieces fron
gospel to contemporary. This is not a free service, but it is very reasonable, and you can print the mus
your home computer. Many times you can even change the key to fit the range you want. Instrur
arrangementsare available as well.
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Many of the chaces can be downloaded to your computer and then dubbed to a CD, or you may purcha
track CD. They usually ship in just a few days.
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Honestly, there is no reason not thae your gift with the congregation, unless you think you wo
clear the church!!! LOL!!! (foryou olderornenSEGAY 3 F2f1 GKIFG YSlya afl

Now on a more serious note, | would like you to pray about joining the choir next fall. | knbthéha
are many great voices in the congregation, and we always have room for more. We really are fun g
LIS2LX S 6K2 | NB O2YYAGdSR -dukthe§eary H joy el the2call Qpiease Ibklorfe
the choir members or BethandS {y 2 6 ® 2SQR 0SS 3ftIFR (2 RAaOdza
Wednesday before Labor Day. Just check your summer newsletter for more info. or drop me a
davisly2002@yahoo.com.

Havea safe and glorious summer!
Respectfully submitted,

Lynne A. Davis

Director of Music

IMPACT CONCERT  June 21, 7:00 p.m.

IMPACT, the youth choir of Burke Presbyterian Church in Burke, VA, will be traveling on a mission tour
Virginiafrom June 2126, 2012. While on tour, IMPACT will sing concerts in churches, shelters, and n
homes and serve others through mission projects. IMPACT will be at our church on Thursday, June 21.

Burke Presbyterian Church has had a youth choir for more than fifteen years. This is the seventh year
choir will take a mission tour to share the love of Jesus Christ with other congregations and com
organizations through music. The chaimgs a 7600 minute program of contemporary Christian, Gospel, ¢
traditional music, all with live accompaniment.

Host families are needed for the evening of June 21, to house the participants. Families would host tw
overnight, provide breakfastnd return them to the church by 8:30 the next morning. Please let Bev San
Marlene Graber know if you can house 2 youth or adults.

We will have a covered dish dinner before the concert.
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Get ready for exciting wilderness thrills when
we head out to beautiful Sonrise National Park
Vacation Bible School.

Children aged preschool through 5™ grade will
learn the most important survival skill of life:
they can depend on Jesus and his promises of
true peace, true riches, true power and true love.

June 25 - 28 6-8PM

Adult class offered as well!

Have you ever wanted to see an eagle or a
hawk up close? How about an owl? You
will have a chance to view and learn more
about these beautiful creatures on Tuesday,
June 26 at 6 PM in the church sanctuary.
As a special feature of Vacation Bible
School, WV Raptor Rehabilitation Center
will be making a presentation.

Everyone is invited to attend; you need not
be a participant at VBS to enjoy this
awesome experience!

PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION!
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Offering. After playing several games of Birthday Bingo, hearing a Birthdmed
(?evo'fional, and learning some history aboutet Birthday Offering, the ladies collected
G240t 2F PHco (G2 0SS dzASR Ay t2Q&a ¢2NIR
was on to decorating homemade mini cupcakes and sharing a wonderful time of felloy
Thanks to all who helped toake this evening such an enjoyable event.




JOIN US FOR AHOLIDAY CELEBRATION!

OurChurch Famiyriends are invited to attend the
Shinnston Community Band
Independence Day Concert

Sunday]uly 1, 2012
8pm Shinnston City Park

Carpool from church to arriyv

Pack a Picnic Supper
or visit the Concession Stand

Bring blankets, lawn chairs, umbrellas
Enjoy an evening of Music, Fun, & Fireworks

Rain Date: July 2nd

BOOK SALE
The dates for the CHP book sale are August 24 & 25, Friday & SatBtdage plan to

participate in the sale and the advance wokke will be sorting and setting up earlier in the
week. Details will follow.You may donat&ooks anytime; just put them in the blue baskets in
the narthex. Thanks to those who have donated alread\l proceeds will go to the Children's

Health Pantry.




SESSION HIGHLIGHTS

The Session of the Bridgeport Presbyterian Churchfargheir Stated Meeting on Tuesday, May 8, 2012, at 7:00 PM.
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Highlights are:

Average attendance for the month of April = 64
Stephen Mnistry ¢ Beth McCaugherty reported the class of six had completed the course and were installed on S
May 6.
Presbyterian Womert, Beth McCaugherty, Moderator, thanked the Coordinating Team for their involvement in thq
Birthday Celebration on Mal0, due to her absence. She advised Relay for Life is June 1and we currently have $]
pledged.
Outreach¢ Alison Deem, Chair, advised Senior Recognition is M‘&yrﬁfmoring Dani and Gabi Hamner. The CHP E
Sale is schedule for August 24 &%
Congregational Life; Beth McCaugherty, Chair, advised they are organizing a group to attend a concert on July ]
Shinnston City Park. Monday, July 2 is scheduled as a rain date. They will be collecting electronics for the
program onJuly 28 and 29. Elder Pam Pinti advised they have planned and are hosting a luncheon for John Har
0KS aSNBAOS 2y aleé oo ¢tKS O2YYAUGSS INBSR (2 aLrRy]
Resource Managemen, Elder Urlin Mathews repoed they are in the process of establishing a Key Control Policy
advised Facebook is up and running and pictures and ideas should be directed to Kevin McMullen.

Christian Educatiorg { dz8 5 @A 4% / KFANE | ROA&ASR (K8zyBRRAZE K2 NB I §
Recognition is June 10, under the supervision of Donna Trickett. Vacation Bible School iscRBarab Birds of Prey wil
be present on June 26.

Worship ¢ Beverly Sandy, Chair, reminded Session of the group Impact pemfpahBPC on June 21 and passed algig!
sheet for housing.

Naomi Burkhammer , Clerk

Blankets for Ruby

Just one and a half yards of fleece material is all it takes to briclgjlé facing surgery some much need;

comfort. At our Birthday Celebration, Presbyterian Women also contributed a total of $70, an

overwhelming amount of fleece, to be used in this heartwarming ministry. During the Worship Serv

Sunday, May 13 a total of 14 tie blankets, 16 receiving blankets, and 2 prayer shawls made by the won

the church were blessed in preparation to being delivered to Ruby memorial Hospital. Our own Gail Lieb|

has witnessed for herself the joy these blanketim to pediatric surgical patients.
G2S KI@S a2 Ylryeée auNdAaA3ItAy3a FFLYAfASE O02YS 7T
ones. They are ALWAYS apprehensive and scared. We put this blanket on their cart and it goes t
with them. It also comes out with them in the recovery room and of course goes home with the
many of the children wrap their dolls in it. The parents seem to really like knowing they have
blessed. It is though the angels are watching over their children.

Anyone can contribute gifts of fleece or make a donation to this project at any time. Please see Penny R§ g

Teri Laurent for scheduling information, and for ways in which you can become a part of this wor
ministry!
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May Pictures

New Stephen Ministers: Wanda Kile, Gail Liebig, Jody Tetrick, Donna Trickett, missing Barb Hoyle

Presbyterian Women blankets for Ruby



